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None of our reservations are on the Reserve America site any longer. They have all been
transferred over to our new site. For confirmation, you may call our call center at 1-866-345-
7275, M-F from 9am to 5pm. Someone will be glad to confirm that reservation for you. Thanks!
Participants: Aimee Dewar, South Carolina State Parks

at 22:05:47 on 8/05/2018 UTC

South Carolina State Parks
at 3:39:51 on 8/05/2018 UTC

Hi Aimee, thanks for your message. We are not here right now, but we'll get
back to you soon!

Aimee Dewar
at 3:39:51 on 8/05/2018 UTC

Hi. | know you just revamped your reservation system. But I'm concerned
because when | go to reserve america to look up my current reservation (that |
made last year, for next month at Huntington Beach) it is no longer on the
reserve America website. | have the confirmation email, but that's all. The
reservation is still in place, somewhere, | hope. Thanks, Aimee Dewar

South Carolina State Parks

at 22:05:47 on 8/05/2018 UTC

None of our reservations are on the Reserve America site any longer. They
have all been transferred over to our new site. For confirmation, you may call
our call center at 1-866-345-7275, M-F from 9am to 5pm. Someone will be glad
to confirm that reservation for you. Thanks!



